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3rd Grade Math Night 
Please join us on November 15th, from 5:00-5:45 
for Math Night! Third grade teachers will 
provide an interactive presentation. Please let 
your child’s teacher know if you plan to attend so 
we can prepare enough materials for this event. 

 

Dates 
• 11/15 Third Grade Math Family Night 
• 11/23 Teacher Workday, No School 
• 11/24 Holiday, No School 
• 11/25 Holiday, No School 
• 11/29 Fall Picture make-up day 
• 12/2 Early Release at 1:15 
• 12/8 Literacy Carnival 
• 12/8 PTA/Student Performance 

Curriculum 
 

Reading 
• Students will describe characters in a story 

(traits, motivations, or feelings) and explain 
how their actions contribute to the sequence 
of events. 

 

Writing 
• Students will continue to work on forming an 

opinion about a topic and writing to support 
their opinion. 

 

Math 
• Students will explore equal groups and arrays. 
• Students will use arithmetic patterns and 

other strategies to help solve multiplication 
and division problems. 

 

Social Studies 
• Students will find absolute and relative 

locations of places within the local community 
and region.  

• Students will compare the human and physical 
characteristics of places. 

 

Reminders 
 CogAt scores went home last Thursday. If 

you didn’t get your scores, please contact 
your child’s teacher. 
 

 Please continue to send Box Tops. Go to 
http://bit.ly/2fiHsrS for a complete list. 

 

 It’s not too late! Please join the Parent 
Teacher Association (PTA). Dues are only $5 
for individual, $8 for a family, and $20 for 
family membership plus (includes $12 
additional donation)! 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 
We wish you and your family a happy, safe, and 
relaxing holiday! There is no school on 
November 23rd, 24th, and 25th. Please encourage 
your child to read and work on learning 
multiplication facts during the Thanksgiving 
break. 
 

The Third Grade Team 
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